
  

 

   

52nd Edition 
January 2024 

All That’s News 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Last Chance! Ends Jan. 31st. 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BAGS PACKED 
since July. 1,645 

 
 
 
 
 

Total bags packed in Dec.  
Ave. each week 
VOLUNTEER 

 Hours               Miles 
  144                    424 
******************** 

Thank you    
Sandy Cavanaugh of Effingham, 
who handknit dozens of warm 

winter hats for our children. 
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DO WE HAVE A  

WINNER? 
 

 
Sugar Hill residents playing 
BINGO for an End 68 Hours of 
Hunger fundraiser organized by 
Peter Mann and facilitated by 
Brewster students. Thank you 
Sugar Hill residents, Peter and 
Brewster for your support. 

BAGS 
PACKED since July. 1,645 

 
 
 
 
 

Total bags packed in Dec.  
Ave. each week 
VOLUNTEER 

 Hours               Miles 
  144                    424 
******************** 

Thank you    
Sandy Cavanaugh of 

Effingham, who handknit 
dozens of warm winter hats 

for our children. 

 
 

 

 
BAGS PACKED  

since July, 2,045 
12/1        133 
12/8        133 
12/15     134 

Total bags packed in Dec.  400 
Ave. each week 133 

VOLUNTEER 
 Hours                   Miles 
  144                        424 
******************** 

Thank you    
Sandy Cavanaugh of Effingham, 
who handknit dozens of warm 

winter hats for our children. 

 
 

 
  

Coordinator’s Corner 
 

Notice the new logo for 
End 68 Hours of Hunger.  
We will ease into using it 

on all our messaging.  
Our new logo coincides 
with the hiring of Kate 

Roman, the new Executive 
Director of our National 

Program. 
 

WELCOME KATE! 
 

Thank you, Hancock Lumber 
 

As Hancock Lumber 
celebrates their 175 

anniversary, they have 
partnered with World 

Change to collect coins at 
all their sites.  That effort 

has allowed them to 
donate to many nonprofits 
in their area.  We thank the 

Wolfeboro Lumber Yard 
for choosing the Wolfeboro 
Chapter of End 68 Hours 

of Hunger as their 
nonprofit donation. 


